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In Albany earlier this month, | had the tremendous
privilege of welcoming a delegation from Ukraine that is
participating In the Opén World Program, an
Iintemational exchange program between the United
States and several nations in Eurasia. In over ten years,
the Open World Program has enabled thousands of
leaders in Europe and Asla to experience Amercan
democracy, civil society and community life, to gain new
ideas and inspiration for implementing positive change
back home

Besides high-intensity workshops and seminars, and
hands-on activities such as job shadowing and site visits,
the delegates are encouraged to meet elected officials
of all levels of government - to discuss their roles and

respansibiiities in representing thedr fellow citizens. |
enjoyed the opportunity to meet the delegates
personally, to hear their stores, and | was delighted that
a visit to Albany was Incorporated into thelr experence
here in the United States. Morcover, | would like 1o thank




